
 
10/26/2020 

 
Hey Band! 
 

1. Some hybrid updates: 
a. SVVSD is not allowing performances or rehearsals with students from other schools. This means 

no participating in honor ensembles, plus most of these ensembles are being cancelled for the 
year. 

b. SVVSD is not allowing performances or rehearsals off district property. This means no 
participating in parades or performances in the community. 

c. SVVSD has approved outdoor performances with limitations on ensemble size, audience size, and 
of course distancing and covers required. We will attempt to put together a meaningful outdoor 
performance this semester. 

 
 

2. Our Poinsettia Flowers fundraiser launches this week with the goal of raising funds to purchase new 
marching band uniforms and drumline carriers. Details will be provided in the fundraiser packet.  
 
 

3. One component of our program consists of recruiting new members from the feeder middle schools. To 
work around current restrictions and limitations we are seeking parents/guardians interested in helping 
us create some short videos designed for both 8th grade band students and families. Please contact Mr. 
Lemons if you are willing to video record a short clip.  

 
 

4. Elsa is seeking volunteers to help her paint our new storage shelves. Please contact Elsa for details: 
burges.elsa20@svvsd.org 

 
 

5. Do you want a chance to win a limited edition band sticker? Halloween costumes are allowed tomorrow 
(Tuesday) and Wednesday so send Lemons a costume photo or have him take your photo and we’ll vote 
for our favorite band member costumes!   
 

 


